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DCT 6 1983

Alabama Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald

Vice President-Nuclear Generation
P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-348/83-21 AND 50-364/83-19

Thank you for your response of September 21, 1983, to our Notice of Violation
issued on September 9,1983, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
Nos. NPF-2 and NPF-8. We have evaluated your preliminary action and approve
your request for a 60 day extension to respond to the violations. It is our
understanding that your formil response to these items will be forwarded by
December 9, 1983.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

David M. Verrelli, Chief
Project Branch 1
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: W. O. Whitt, Executive Vice President
F. L. Clayton, Jr. , Senior Vice President
H. O. Thrash, Manager, Nuclear Operations

and Administration
0. D. Kingsley, Jr., Manager, Nuclear Engineering

and Technical Services g
J. W. McGowan, Manager-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review
W. G. Ware, Supervisor-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review
W. G. Hairston, III, Plant Manager
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bec: NRC Resident Inspector
-
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